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Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer
Sent: 09 October 2018 13:38
To: March, Jemma
Cc: Planning Policy Team; Phil Mileham; 'Ottewell, Stephen (Capita)'
Subject: Formal request from Inspector

Dear Jemma 
 
On 20 September 2018 the household projections, 2016 were published.  The 
Planning Practice Guidance states ‘Wherever possible, local needs assessments 
should be informed by the latest available information. The National Planning Policy 
Framework is clear that Local Plans should be kept up-to-date. A meaningful change 
in the housing situation should be considered in this context, but this does not 
automatically mean that housing assessments are rendered outdated every time new 
projections are issued’.  
 
On this basis, please could I ask for the Council’s view on the implications that the 
new household projections may have and how the Council would propose to deal with 
the matter as part of this examination. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

Charlotte Brennan 

Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 

DDI: 01362 656296 
Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk 
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE 

Please note from 1st September 2018 – My working days will be Tuesday-Friday only and I 
am currently working part time on this role. 

 

 


